Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 3:01 PM
To: Commissioners

Cc: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: Mask ordinance

From: Jessica Johnson <drjessicabjohnson@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 2:50 PM

To: Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Teri
Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Gregory Davila
<gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Mary Lou Hoover
<mlhoover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Patti McLauchlin <pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Greg Veliz
<gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Mask ordinance

pear Mayor, Commissioners and City Managers,

| support protecting the vulnerable and wearing masks if “social distancing measures are
difficult to maintain" per CDC guidelines. Forcing citizens and visitors to wear masks
during exercise and outdoor activities while socially distanced is unhealthy and not
supported by the CDC, WHO or Florida Department of Health
(http://www.floridaheaIth.gov/newsroom/2020/06/062020-1640-covid19.pr.htm|).

Please consider our locals and small businesses struggling to survive this pandemic
financially and psychologically. Exercise and outdoor activities while practicing social
distancing are vital for mental health and well-being and should not be penalized with
excessive fines, closures or jail.

Thank for your time and consideration with this matter. Please let me know if you have
any questions. I’'m happy to help anyway | can.

Sincerely,
Dr Jessica Johnson, DO
Board Certified Family Medicine Physician



